
Subject: HB 4091 

 

Good Morning, Representative McLain; 
  
I understand that there will be a meeting in the house on HB 4091 today at 1:00. I am not able 
to attend, but would appreciate having you read my comments into the committee record. I 
support a study to look at the on-line virtual schools. As a host school, more information is 
needed in the area of virtual schools in serving our students and working with host schools to 
ensure success for all. Thank you for your work in this area.  
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